
From the Regius Professor of Medicine., Oxford. 

5, February, 1915. 

Dear Garrison, 

Miss Acland was delighted with the galleys of Billing's Life. 
I do not suppose she had time to write before she left for Hadeira. 
You are going to nake a very attractive story, and that whole war 
record is of extraordinary interest just now. 

I am trying to finish that Early Printed Medical Boolcs paper. 
It is due for the comirg volume of the Transactions of our Biblio­
gra:i;hical Society. They were _so pleased with their medical :president 
that they reelected me f~r another periodi 

Eve~ything goes on smoothly here. Frost-bites, cold-bites, and 
cerebra-spinal fever are the things which have been interesting me 
specially. The latter is a new thing to break out in camps in England. 

With greetings to your Chiefs. • 

Sincerely yours, 

Wm. Osler 


